JAN 29 1978

Jersey Central Power and Light Company License No. DPR-16

Attention: Mr, Iven R, Finfrock, Jr. Inspection No. 74~18
Vice President

Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road

Morristown, New Jersey 07960

Reference: Your letter dated January 20, 1975
in response to our letter dated December 26, 1974

Gent lemen:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preveative actious
you documented in response to our correspondence. These actions
will be examined during a subsequent inepection of your licensed
program.

Your cooperation with us is apprecilated.

Sincerely,

Eldow J. Brunner, Chief
Keactor Operations Branch

ce: J. T. Carroll, Station Superintendent
A. Z. Roisman, Counsel for Citizens Committee for Protection
of the Environment
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